
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 

The Council of Legal Education has decided to postpone the 
Preliminary Year Examination, scheduled to commence on 
April 24, 2023.  
 
The Council arrived at this decision to provide the students 
who are to sit the Preliminary Examination in April, a 
reasonable time to adjust themselves to face the examination 
in the language of their choice and provide an opportunity for 
those students who did not register due to the reason that 
three of the papers were to be answered in English, to 
register for the exam and answer all papers in the language 
of their choice 
 
A new timetable for the rescheduled Preliminary Examination 
will be published in due course.  
 
The Intermediate and Final Examinations will be conducted as 
scheduled. 
 
 
Registrar/Principal 
Council of Legal Education 
April 15, 2023 


